
 

MEETING DATE:   March 30, 2022 

 

AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and consider approval for 
professional services from The Flippen 
Group beginning July 25, 2022 for an 
amount not to exceed $150,000. 

 

Galveston ISD has requested professional services from The Flippen Group. Entering into an 
agreement will provide the training for staff for our newly reconfigured middle schools and one 
elementary school. The Flippen Group’s professional development model assists in motivating 
and in empowering GISD faculty and students to excel to a new level of student success.  The 
professional development will be funded through Title monies. Capturing Kids’ Hearts (The 
Flippen Group) has been awarded a contract through 1Government Procurement Alliance 
(1GPA).  Our contract # is: 19-04PV-42, Staff Development.  Our approved vendor information 
can be found on their website at:  https://1gpa.org/vendor/the-flippen-group/ 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: I move that the Board of Trustees 
approve the professional services 
requested with The Flippen Group for an 
amount not to exceed $150,000.  

 

 

 

Dr. Jerry Gibson    Dr. Annette Scott 
Superintendent    Assistant Superintendent for 
      Student Support 
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